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Musical Medicine 

 
Re: Unsubstantiated claims for Coronavirus prevention 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

This is to advise you that FTC staff has reviewed your website at the URL 
http://musicalmedicine.net/ and your social media pages at 
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studies, substantiating that the claims are true at the time they are made.  For COVID-19, no 
such study is currently known to exist for the product identified above.  Thus, any 
coronavirus-related prevention claims regarding such products are not supported by 
competent and reliable scientific evidence.  You must immediately cease making all such 
claims.   

You are also advised to review all other claims for your products and immediately 
cease making claims that are not supported by competent and reliable scientific evidence.   

 
Within 48 hours, please send a message to Richard Cleland via electronic mail at 

rcleland@ftc.gov describing the specific actions you have taken to address the FTC’s concerns.  
If you have any questions regarding compliance with the FTC Act, please contact Mr. Cleland at 
202-326-3088. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 

Richard Quaresima 
Acting Associate Director 
Division of Advertising Practices 
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